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My Dear Friends,
 
As we approach this day of national mourning and commemoration, we
contemplate the tragedies of yesterday to inspire us to build a better tomorrow.
 
May Hashem answer our tefillot and may this day of sorrow soon become one filled
with joy.

Click here or on the image above to watch a brief Tisha B'Av message.
 

For the full shiur, click here.

My warmest wishes for an easy and meaningful fast,

Rabbi Dr. Ari Berman
President, Yeshiva University

 
 

https://yeshiva.imodules.com/controls/email_marketing/view_in_browser.aspx?sid=1739&gid=6&sendId=5012545&ecatid=125&puid=86022371-e7b8-4d70-ab04-fd50d21c6bbc
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WqZkTX380Tc
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WqZkTX380Tc
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WqZkTX380Tc
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